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Question Time 

 

Many of us in COAS are seeing our sections cut for low enrollment (previously, any section with 

fewer than 8, now any section with fewer than 12 students).  The understanding is we will make 

up the section by teaching an extra section in a later semester.  This is obviously not a viable 

long-term solution, since many of us are facing decreased enrollments semester after semester, 

meaning there simply aren’t extra sections in later semesters.  Has the administration begun to 

think about a long-term response to this issue? 
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